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New Members

We are pleased to announce the following new memberships to SILAS: Mary Harris, Michael A. Barry, Maura Whitty, and Seamus J. King (Senior Members). The Society has 72 Members.

Please find attached an updated list.
2006-2007 Irish Latin American Research Fund
The third academic year of our grants programme will be launched on 28 February 2006 through the website and selected email lists. Three prestigious scholars have accepted to seat on this year's selection committee: Laura Izarra, Chair (University of São Paulo), Kerby Miller (University of Missouri-Columbia), and Angus Mitchell (University of Limerick). They will judge among the research proposals and award grants to the best projects. The Irish Latin American Research Fund is open to faculty, advanced university students and independent scholars throughout the world. 

Students and researchers need your help! We are already receiving donations to this year's grant programme, which is funded exclusively through our members and friends. These grants allow students of Irish-Latin American relations to continue their research or to pay for travel expenses to distant archives. Last year the grants were possible thanks to the generosity of the following SILAS members and friends: 

· Herman and Maria Ana Beuk
· Tom Ganly
· Cathal McGoey
· Edmundo Murray 
· The MacGeoghegan Family Society
An individual donation of 200 euros (US 240 or £140) by ten members would make possible the continuation or initiation of at least three new research projects on the Irish in Latin America. If you wish to contribute with the Irish Latin American Research Fund please contact the Secretary upon receipt of this newsletter (edmundo.murray@irlandeses.org). 
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